Housing Bill 1362

In support for the Housing Bill 1362, there are multiple reasons for passing the Bill.

The financial benefit to Builders would impact their ability to construct multiple spec homes
at one time.

The benefit of home ownership to residents by increasing the availability of housing options.
Ability to contribute to the increased demand for housing in oil impacted communities.

Investing in communities within the State of North Dakota.



